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Thursday 22nd May 2025 
 

Cuffley Camp Activity Centre-Monday 2nd June-Wednesday 4th June 2025- Final 
Arrangements 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’re thrilled that our Year 5 residential trip to Cuffley Camp is just around the corner. 
The children (and staff!) are full of excitement, and we’re hoping for some lovely 
weather to match. Below, you’ll find the final bits of information to help you and your 
child feel fully prepared. 

The journey out and back 

We’ll be leaving school at 9:45am, so please ensure your child arrives by 9:30am. 
They’ll be registered, helped to load their bags onto the coach, and have a chance to 
say their goodbyes. You’re very welcome to stay during this time. We’re aiming to 
arrive at Cuffley Camp by 10:30am. Please pack a light, nut-free snack and a refillable 
water bottle for the journey—this will be more than enough to keep them going until 
lunch. 

If your child suffers from travel sickness and will be taking medication, please make 
sure it’s taken before arriving at school. 

We’ll leave Cuffley at 3:30pm on the Wednesday and hope to be back at school around 
4:30pm. We’ll keep in touch with school on the way back, and you’ll receive a text 
message with a more accurate arrival time. 

Medication 

If your child requires any prescribed medicine, please label it clearly with their name 
and hand it to the class teacher on Monday morning, along with dosage instructions. 
If you’re sending a travel sickness tablet for the journey home, please label it and give it 
directly to the group leader. 

Valuables 

To avoid loss or damage, we ask that no phones, tablets, gaming devices, cameras, or 
jewellery are brought on the trip. We’ll be taking plenty of photos to capture the 
experience, so you won’t miss a thing! 



 

 

 

What to Pack 

Please refer to the kit list (attached again for ease), and don’t forget to pack extra 
underwear and a labelled refillable water bottle your child can use throughout the day. 
As some activities may involve water, please pack a couple of bin liners or strong bags 
for dirty or wet clothes. 

Keeping in Touch 

The school will send daily updates via text, letting you know how the children are 
getting on. This trip is a highlight of Year 5 and I’m sure that you will agree that this will 
be a fabulous experience for the children- one we hope they will treasure!  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Warm regards, 

 
Kelli 



 

 

 


